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A motion requesting that the City Clerk’s Office send a letter to the Public Service Electric and Gas
Company, asking that they provide a timeline to the Municipal Council as to when the stumps from
the trees cut down by PSE&G in the North Ward of Newark will be removed.

File #: 19-0359, Version: 1

City of Newark Printed on 9/30/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

